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OFFICIAL STATEMENT OIV AI}DRESSING DISCRIMINA?ION

To: ChiefEducationSupervisor-ClD
Public Elementary and Seca*daqr Schccl Principals/Schaol Heads

Please be informed of the content of the attached Official Statement on
Addressing Discrimination from ttre Department of Education, Ofiice of tJ:e Secretary.
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DEPARTMENT OF EDUEATICN I OFFIEE OF THE SESRETARY

OFFICIAL ST.ATEMENT
CIn addre=slng diserimination

FettruarY g, 2021 * A.s the gfivernment instituticn manrJated to prnleet and promote quality,
equitable, culture-based, and camplete basic education, the Department of Education
(D*pEd) dses not tolerate discriminatisn hased sR raee, gender, age, religion, cr sexual
orientatlon. Guided by internationa! and nationa!frameworks on equality, we have released
vari*us issi-iances and canducied series of irainings ta uphoid a zei'o-toierance poiicy
against discrimination.

ln this line, we woulcj like to shed light on a Nueva Vizcaya case wherein a locally-developed
document wrongly depicted lgorots. Our internal investigation showed that this draft
da,;um*nt was $iill undergaing quality as$uranes procedures but was mistakenly
reproduced ln gond faith by some sehaol personnel. We would like to emphasize thrugh
that this erroneous document was nCIt distributed to learners since the field sfflces
eonesrn*d, upon learning about the incident, immediately withdrew the said doeument from
eir*ulation.

Dis+rimination should have no place ir: sur soriety, fiur journey to enrure that aur edueatisn
prCImote$ equslity and renpe*t fsr- eaeh other stiil hes a long way ta go and the Departmenl
is eommitted to do its part to eliminate discriminatory praetiees in sehocls and offiees.
Meehanisms ar* in pler,e in the Department to p*liee sueh aets. For m*dules and *ther
learning meterials, the publle may *end their *nriiplaint tr: DepEd Errsr Wateir,

Nonetheless, we believe that this issue is not DepEd's duty to advoeate alone. We will need
the help and *ug:port *f eur *ther g*vernmenl lnstituti*ns, local gilvsrnmsilt unite. media,
seeteral le*dere, e*mmunity *remhcrs, Barents, and *ihcr stekeholders ts ereate a safsr,
more respeetful environment fsr our ehildren.
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DepEd EnarWateh may be *onfaefed tttraugtt the {oll*wing:
r Frnar/,' crJo:@lotl@:&p-e*qo#a
* Iexf or llr&er raes$Ege; fi96r-6ff05g$d
. Facebook Messenger: DepEd Error Watch (@depederrorwatch)
* W*rkplaee Ghef: FcpEd En*rWatcfi fdeped.urorlrplase.*am!graapsl6{039?gA*671470/},
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